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Discussion and action on 2017 Reindeer Run

SUMMARY:
The TAD Center is planning their annual Reindeer Run to be held December 9 starting at 8:00 a.m.
In compliance with the new policy on 5K runs, the cost was estimated to be $1200. The TAD Center
Board met to discuss the cost and have requested that the City Council waive the fee this year. This
is their final year of an agreement with Healthier Tennessee “Fit Fifteen” to hold a competitive 5K
race and it is easier to hold the award and prize ceremonies in their building. Next year, they will
change back to a fun run and use one of the approved routes.

BUDGET ACCOUNT:

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION:  Consider request.

File #: 17-0371, Version: 1

City of Crossville Printed on 1/18/2024Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

